

Thomas W. Barber, M.D. Chief of Medicine & Chief Medical Officer 114 Whitwell Street Quincy, MA 02169

Tel: 617-376-5780 Fax: 617-376-5553

March 3, 2008

Robert Poston, M.D. **Boston Medical Center** Department of Cardiothoracic Surgery 720 Harrison Ave Boston, MA 02118

Dear Dr Poston:

Thank you for taking the time from your busy schedule to participate in Quincy Medical Center's Cardiology Grand Rounds. Your talk, "Robotic Coronary Revascularization at Boston Medical Center" was outstanding and very well received. The reviews have been great, and the large number of attendees at your presentation indicates a significant interest in robotics from our staff at QMC.

Thanks once again. I sincerely appreciate your help us in this worthwhile educational endeavor. We enjoyed meetigy on

Sincerely,

Thomas W. Barber, MD

Chief of Medicine and Chief Medical Officer